Ross Povenmire
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Hello Ms. DiPietrantonio,

As you are aware, | have just returned from your property where | observed six tree stumps recently cut within 100 of
the intermittent stream on your property. As discussed, | will place the matter on the agenda of the next Conservation
Commission meeting scheduled for May 19 at 7:30 p.m., Town Hall, Meeting Room #1. In the meantime, | understand
you will send me an after-the-fact request for a Determination of Negligible Impact (DNI) for the removal of the trees.

Ross Povenmire

Thursday, May 12, 2016 11:10 AM
'darnelldi@yahoo.com’

Tree cutting in buffer zone

There is a $50 fee for the DNI application.

You have provided me with a phone number of Royal Green tree service, the company that conducted the work. I have
called and left a message with the message service and am hoping for a reply.

Ross




